
 

           

 

 2021 – Issue 17 ADGC 2021 (Perth) Cancelled 
           September 2021 Update  
 
The cancellation of the 26th Australian Deaf 
Golf Championships was communicated to all 
members of Deaf Golf Australia including 
registered golfers last month. Full 
announcement on our website at :- 
http://deafgolfaustralia.com.au. 
 
� All golfers who meet the entry requirements 
of playing at the World Deaf Golf 
Championships at Lihue, Hawaii in October 
2022 will need to register to express their 
interest or intention to play.  
This webpage will be ready shortly: 
www.deafgolfaustralia.com.au/wdgc2022 
 
� 50 Years Anniversary Planning – DGA are 
hoping to finalise plans to celebrate 50 years of 
DGA Championships – watch this space. 
 
� For those golfers who have paid the $30 
registration deposit please email   
info@deafgolfaustralia.com.au with your BSB 
details ASAP 
 
� Vines accommodation deposits will be 
refunded if you cancel before 23rd September.  
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21 Deaf Games Medals on Offer 
With the cancellation of the Perth Australian Deaf Golf 
Championships behind us, we can now turn our focus to the next 
major event on our calendar – the Golf at the Australian Deaf Games 
next Easter from 16-23 April 2022. The DGA Executive Committee 
together with the State Representatives have signed off on the number 
of Gold, Silver and Bronze Medals to be offered for the 3 day golf 
event at the Waratah Golf Club :- 
  
Sunday 17th April  
▪ Teams (mixed) Sunday – format to be confirmed 
 
Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th April 
▪ 2 days Stableford rounds 
 
You need to register early to take advantage of the early bird prices  
(see rates and deadline date below). 

 
  EARLY BIRD REGISTRATION DEADLINE EXTENDED! 
     Deadline changed from 31st August to 30th September 2021  
To take advantage of the cheaper rates, please REGISTER your participation at the 
Games before 30th September –by clicking http://www.austdeafgames.org.au  
IMPORTANT: To play the golf at the Aust Deaf Games, YOU WILL NEED TO 
PAY FULL REGISTRATION no exceptions – in addition to the Golf Sports fee 
of just $80 per golfer. 

    


